

The Corporation of the Township of Huron-Kinloss

Nuclear Waste Community Advisory Committee Education and Training Session

Minutes

NWMO Learn More Centre
46 Queen Street
Ripley, ON
June 23, 2017
9:30 a.m.

Mitch Twolan, Chair Absent Wilfred Gamble, Vice Chair Absent Larry Allison, Committee Member Present Ricardo Gerdingh, Committee Member Present David Grant, Committee Member Present Dianne Heinisch, Committee Member Present Glenn Sutton, Committee Member Present Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer Absent Sonya Watson, Clerk Absent Kelly Lush, Secretary Present

Others Present: Paul Austin, NWMO Relationship Manager, Cherie Leslie, NWMO Senior Engagement Advisor, Mark Borrelli NWMO, Charlene Easton NWMO, Manon Abud Hills + Knowlton, Peter Wilton Hills + Knowlton, South Bruce CLC members Janelle Blackwell, Les Nichols, Jim Gowland, Doug Culbert, and Mark Goetz.

1. Reports and Correspondence

Members of the Nuclear Waste Community Advisory Committee participated in a workshop organized by the NWMO. The workshop was facilitated by Consultants from Hills & Knowlton. The workshop was created to guide the development of the Adaptive Phased Management transportation plan. The workshop opened with introductions and the activities included open dialogue about transportation planning framework, modes and routes, the science behind the plan and guiding principles and objectives.

The group had a working lunch from 12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. The workshop concluded at 1:30 p.m.

Chair: Original signed by Mitch Twolan Secretary: Original signed by Kelly Lush

Document Accessibility

The Township of Huron-Kinloss is committed to providing information in the format that meets your needs. We have made every attempt to make documents for this meeting accessible but there may still be difficulty in recognizing all of the information. Please contact us if you require assistance and we will make every attempt to provide this information in an alternative format.

Please note that third party documents received and found within this document will not be converted to an accessible format by the Township of Huron-Kinloss. However, upon request, we will attempt to obtain these documents in an appropriate accessible format from the third party.

For assistance or to make a request please call 519-395-3735 or email info@huronkinloss.com